
United States Soil
Department of Conservation 1405 South Harrison Road, Room 101
Agriculture Service East Lansing, Michigan'

48823

May 28, 1981

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

~

Gentlemes:

We have reviewed the Draf t Environmental Statement related to the operation of
Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit No. 2 at Monroe, Michigan. We do not
have any comments on this statement.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments.
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The Sod Conservation servce
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